PUBLIC NOTICE

Due to recent dry conditions and the
heightened risk of a potential fire, a
burning ban is now in effect in Unity

Township. The Unity Township

Supervisors and the Unity Township Fire
Bureau have implemented this burning
ban until further notice. Open burning,
recreational fires and fireworks are
prohibited.




